
Hello Everyone,   

I hope you are all well and looking forward to the summer 
holidays.   

 

I wanted to start by telling you a little bit about myself. My 
name is Miss Moxham and I will be your teacher next year, 
Mrs Richmond will be your teaching assistant next year. I 
am very excited for September! This year I have been a teacher in 
Year 3 and my favourite subjects are PE and English, I look forward 
to finding out what your favourite subject is and why. In my spare 
time, I enjoy swimming, I am also a swimming teacher, reading 
different books and exploring new walks that I can take my dog 
Jasper on. He is a golden Labrador. What are your favourite hobbies? 
In the classroom I enjoy seeing you develop your skills, learn new 
topics and always trying your best, which I know you all will! 

 

Mrs Richmond says I have been working at Ferndale since September 
2001, long before all of you were born! My favourite activities are 
listening to children read and progress and I love their artwork. It is 
always fab! I always tell my class they are the best in the school, 
which I am sure you will be.  

 

We have some really exciting topics planned for you next year and I 
have been busy reading lots of stories ready to share with you in 
September. Our first class book will be Charlie and the Chocolate 
factory! Our first topic back we are learning about the Stone Age, you 
will be designing your own Stone Age artefact, taking part in a Stone 
Age day in the forest and learning about life in the Stone Age! I look 
forward to sharing all these ideas with you in September. 

 

We look forward to September and hope you all have a lovely 
summer holidays. 

Miss Moxham and Mrs Richmond  


